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6th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Sharing Open Afternoons 
 
We are delighted to invite you to attend our forthcoming Sharing Open Afternoons, as follows: 
 

• Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 on Friday, 8th March from 14:45 to 15:15 
 

• Years 1 & 2 on Friday, 15th March from 14:45 to 15:15 
 
The Sharing Open Afternoons will be an opportunity for you to share work and the school 
experience with your child(ren) and their teachers. 
 
The afternoons will also be an opportunity for the children to talk to you about their work, 
classroom environment, routines and their school day. 
 
Parents and carers may also visit siblings whose classes are also sharing on the same open 
afternoon. If you have more than one child to visit during the afternoon, please feel free to move 
between classes. 
 
If you wish, children who are sharing on the same afternoon may be taken home from 15:00 
onwards, by signing them out with the Class Teacher. 
 
We would like each child to have one adult to share their work with. The adult may be a parent, 
carer, grandparent or other adult member of the family. It would be lovely for each family to have 
one adult to share with. 
 
Please confirm your attendance via the Parents’ Evening portal on our website: 
 
        https://brooksideacademy.co.uk/Parents-Evening/ 
 
When booking, please confirm the name of the adult who will be attending and their relationship to 
your child in the ‘Notes’ box on the booking portal. 
 
We look forward to sharing a fantastic afternoon with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Brian Walton 
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